
In person 
Mark Talledge 
Brad Pederson 
Eric Hahn 
Chad Theurer 
Chad Thompson 
Nate 
TIm Weisbrod 
John Johnson 
Online:   
Adam Sease 
Steve 
Anthony Lemay 
Jason Carr 
 
Called to Oder at 7:42 
Chad Theurer Motioned to have Chad Thompson Join the Board as a Member at 
Large   Eric Hahn Seconded 
All were in favor 
 
HS Update  
Varsity Record 3-3   2 Games remaining.  Anoka and Prior Lake.  Outside chance at 
hosting a 1st Round Playoff Game 
 
Main Board Update 
Gambling is still going strong 
Football received an extra disbursement of 2K 
 
Gambling Funds approved to add 2 Scoreboards at Hamlet for Baseball fields 
Phil K- gave an update of High School Programs 
 
 
Metro East Main Board Meeting - 
   Looking to Improve Officiating consistency 
    3rd Grade Tackle Bar rules were confusing and Parents had trouble understanding 
them. 
    4th Grade Tackle Bar did not experience the same problems 
 
Will be looking at all options for next season for League. 
 
 
Grade Director Updates 
 
3rd Steve --- Teams got better as season progressed still seeking their 1st 
win.  Focusing on making it a great/fun experience for the players 
 



4th Anthony -- Doing season Wrapup on Sunday Oct 17th.   1 team is still 
winless.  Teams are improving Kids are having fun.  Looking forward to tackle next YR. 
 
5th Grade Tim W - 1-12 -1 on the season   All Kids are playing and having fun.  Doing 
end of yr Pizza party Monday Night. Oct 18th 
 
6th Grade - Chad Thompson - Lots of Close games with lots of improvement.  6th 
Grade formed a tournament team and will Play in Big Lake MEA weekend. 
 
7th Grade Adam Sease -- 4-4 Lots of Development, hoping for a strong post season 
finish.  Hoping to have 2 teams next season. 
     Not playing tackle last season has hurt this team skill wise.  Kids are learning and 
having fun. 
 
8th Grade John Johnson -- Both teams are doing well  Enjoyed playing at US 
Bank.  Making sure everyone is getting playing time. 
Faber 2-3  Run Game is improving   John 6-1   .  Both teams are really supporting each 
other.  
 
Brad is controlling practice/game schedules for the rest of the year. 
 
 Equipment turn in Will be Nov 2nd.  There will be a signup genius with 25 slots per 
every 15 Minute with cleaning stations in main room. 
 
 
Treasurers Report -- Nate   Net Balance is sitting around 60K. 
Going forward looking to have bills paid by treasurer instead of via reimbursements. 
Looking for Equipment to spend some of the Money on. 
 
 
Christmas Party will be Firday Dec 3rd 8-Close at Weber's House 
 
Golf Tournament update -- Around 10 K profit 
 


